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From:  < @humebrophy.com>
Sent: Tuesday 15 November 2022 16:15
To:  (CAB-VALEAN)
Cc:  (CAB-VALEAN); SMIT Rachel (CAB-VALEAN); GOETZ Walter (CAB-

VALEAN); NEGREANU ARBOREANU Filip Alexandru (CAB-VALEAN);  
CAB-VALEAN); 

Subject: RE: Airlines for America delegation in Brussels 6/7 December

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear  
 
A4A would be delighted with the meeting on Tuesday 6 December at 15:00h. 
 
I will come back to you with a final list of participants and their details soon. 
 
With kind regards, 
 

 
 

From:  @ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: 10 November 2022 12:15 
To: @humebrophy.com> 
Cc: @ec.europa.eu>; SMIT Rachel @ec.europa.eu>; GOETZ 
Walter @ec.europa.eu>; NEGREANU ARBOREANU Filip Alexandru <

@ec.europa.eu>; @ec.europa.eu>; 
@humebrophy.com>; @humebrophy.com> 

Subject: RE: Airlines for America delegation in Brussels 6/7 December 
 
Dear Mr.  
 
On behalf of Commissioner Vălean’s Head of Cabinet, Walter Goetz, thank you for your kind email and meeting 
request. 
 
Mr. Goetz would be very pleased to meet with the Airlines for America delegation and is able to offer a meeting slot 
on Tuesday, 6 December at 15:00, here in our offices. He will be joined by our Deputy Head of Cabinet, Filip 
Negreanu, and Cabinet Member, Rachel Smit. 
 
Thank you for confirming if the proposed date and time are suitable for the members. 
 
I would be grateful if you could complete and return the attached table with the personal details of all participants so 
that I can arrange for your security passes.  
 
I remain at your disposal should you need any further information or alternative meeting slots that day. 
 
Kind regards, 
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European Commission 
Cabinet of Commissioner Adina Vălean 

 
Rue de la Loi 200 
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium 

 
@ec.europa.eu 

We would like to highlight that for reasons of public transparency, Commissioners and their Cabinets only meet organisations or 
self-employed individuals that are registered in the EU's Transparency Register (see here: 
http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister). I would invite you to register if you have not yet done so, and send us your registration 
number if you wish to request a meeting. 

 

 

From: @humebrophy.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 12:07 PM 
To: GOETZ Walter (CAB-VALEAN) @ec.europa.eu>; SMIT Rachel (CAB-VALEAN) <

@ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: @humebrophy.com>;  

@humebrophy.com> 
Subject: Airlines for America delegation in Brussels 6/7 December 
 
Dear Mr Goetz, 
 
A senior delegation of Airlines for America member airlines will be in Brussels on the 6 and 7 December and we 
would like to ask if you might be available for a meeting. Members of the delegation will include: 
 

, American Airlines 
, Delta Air Lines 

, United Airlines 
 – , A4A 

 
They would be delighted if a meeting might be possible, to discuss developments around sustainable aviation, 
upcoming changes to the governance of air services and the US – EU transatlantic corridor. 
 
We very much look forward to hearing from you, 
 
With kind regards, 
 

 
On behalf of A4A  
 

 
 
Hume Brophy | 41 Rue de la Science | 1040 Brussels | Belgium 

  
humebrophy.com  

Follow me on  
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www.humebrophy.com  
____________________________________________________ 
 
This e-mail is from HUME BROPHY. The e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential 
and may also be privileged and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom  
they are addressed. Any unauthorised direct or indirect dissemination, distribution or copying  
of this message and any attachments is stric ly prohibited 
Personal data is processed in accordance with applicable laws, for more information please see  
our Privacy Policy http://humebrophy.com/privacy-notice. 
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